January 11, 2022

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

At this time, CCS continues to follow the Kent County Health Department (KCHD) Public Health
Order executed on August 6, 2021, as it pertains to isolation and quarantine requirements well as
the KCHD School & Childcare Toolkit and KCHD K-12 Symptom and Testing Protocol (both
published on December 17, 2021). We recognize MDHHS has recently provided new guidance for
educational settings, and we anticipate that KCHD will release new guidance for the educational
setting soon based on MDHHS information. Until the district receives an updated order and/or
toolkit from KCHD, we will continue to follow the current KCHD isolation and quarantine
guidelines.

As a reminder, the federal mass transportation rule requiring individuals to wear a mask on
a school bus is still in effect (until March 18th, 2022) and has not changed. As stated in
previous communications, we will continue to work with public health officials and make the
necessary adjustments to our policy based on local health departments (Allegan and Kent),
Michigan Department of Health and Humans Services(MDHHS), and CDC guidance.

We appreciate your patience and support as we navigate these ongoing changes.

Dr. Dedrick Martin
I ek Mt

Superintendent
Caledonia Community Schools


https://www.calschools.org/downloads/district/pho_schools_080621.pdf
https://www.calschools.org/downloads/district/pho_schools_080621.pdf
https://www.calschools.org/downloads/district/school_toolkit_12.17.2021.pdf
https://www.calschools.org/downloads/district/k-12_covid19_symptom_and_testing_protocol_10.21.21.pdf
https://www.calschools.org/downloads/district/mdhhs_updates_school_guidance_press_release_011021.pdf

